
 

 

Walnut Hills High School 
Local Decision Making Committee Meeting 

March 9, 2017 

6:00PM 
Minutes 

 

 
Attendees 
 
The following LSDMC members were in attendance: Mitch Perdrix, Terrence Poole, Laura 
Deck, Brian Sweeney, Beth Ormsby,  Rich Coleman, Kathy Restle (in for John Chambers), 
Adam Sela, Emily Bond, Steve Baker and guest, Anna Byers.   
  
 
 
School Start Time 
Anna Byers is a parent of a ninth grader and an eighth grader, who is working with some other 
concerned parents to change the start time for WH.  She spoke about what she has learned 
from her meetings with district representatives.  Metro seems supportive of the idea but the 
problem is overlapping of dismissals at the high schools and funding for extra busses.  Anna will 
continue to work toward the goal of starting school later, will be in touch with district representa-
tives, and will come to the April LSDMC meeting with a timeline for possible implementation and 
ideas for a survey to stakeholders. 
 
 

Principal Search 
Steve continues to be in discussion with School Exec Connect.  He has distributed a calen-
dar and timeline to the principal search committee.  One of the consultants, Craig was here 
two days last week and Kevin will meet here next week.  Debbie Heldman will do the organ-
izing.   The position is posted at CPS and will be refined after the next PSC meeting.   
  

    
Other Business 
No other business was discussed.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 
Next meeting will be April 20 at 6:00. 


